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July 26, 2023 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Public notice is hereby given that the Town of Middletown will be applying for 
funding with the BJA FY23 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant local 
solicitation from the U.S. Department of Justice. The JAG program is the primary 
provider of Federal criminal justice funding for eligible state and local jurisdictions to 
support a wide range of crime prevention and intervention activities based on local 
needs and conditions. This solicitation allocation is for $11,811.00 to the Town of 
Middletown. 
 
Projected use of funds for the Town of Middletown’s JAG application will be for the 
purchase of two Motorola APX6500 in-car radios. Budgetary details will be outlined 
in the grant application. 
  
This application will be available for review by contacting Heidi Menasco at the 
Middletown Police Department located at 130 Hampden Rd., Middletown, Delaware, 
19709.  Please direct any comments regarding this application to the above address or 
via email at hmenasco@middletown.delaware.gov. 
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